
From the Principal 

 
 
 
 
Monday 17 August 2020 OATLEY PUBLIC SCHOOL CONTINUES RETURN TO FACE 

TO FACE with SOCIAL DISTANCING PROTOCOLS still in place for ADULTS.  

Dear Parents, 

We hope you enjoyed your child's Education Week video of their Learning Together. 

We will be starting scripture and ethics classes on Wednesday 19 August 2020.  

Our school photos will still proceed on Monday 7 September, 2020. Information has been distributed to 

students with a hardcopy and via school stream. The note is also on this website FOR PARENTS.. 

Teachers are still maintaining social distancing procedures therefore professional learning and 

communication will continue online. Unfortunately COVID restrictions have now included Kindergarten 

Orientation which we would normally hold in Term 4. We will be providing further information to our 

new and existing parents about ways we can still disseminate information to you.  

Reports have gone out on from class teachers and students should have now given them to their parents. 

Presently we cannot have face to face parent interviews, however, there will be options where teachers 

can follow up with parents via phone contact. Thank you to parents who contacted the school as  extra 

reports were also emailed out from the school's email account. 

Thank you to all the parents who have enrolled their child for 2021 Kindergarten. If parents have new 

neighbours please let them know that the school is enrolling now. Other than Year 6 could parents please 

contact the school if their child will not be returning to Oatley PS in 2021. 

 

 

Debbie Hunter, 

Principal 

 

 
 


